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Appeal of Crowe Construction Management KMJC, LLC DBA Dellwood Gardens to a Letter dated March 17,
2014 from Building Inspector Todd Sutter at 753 SEVENTH STREET EAST.

Revocation of Building C of O. Please see attachments.

March 17, 2014

Todd Sutter

I have been asked to facilitate/convene a discussion is this matter. ~MM
REQUEST TO WITHDRAW THIS APPEAL CAME IN FROM CROWE ON MONDAY MARCH 24, 2014.  THIS
WILL BE REFLECTED IN THE RECORD.

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Crowe Construction Management KMJC, LLC DBA Dellwood Gardens
to a Letter from Building Inspector Todd Sutter at 753 SEVENTH STREET EAST, the Legislative Hearing
Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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